
Government of West Bengal
Finance Department

Audit Branch

No. 11109(75)-F(P) Date: 17.12.2009

From : S. K. Chattopadhyay,
Special Secretary to the Government of West Bengal,
Finance Department

To : The Member Secretary
Fifth Pay Commission, West Bengal.
Tantuja Bhaban (8th fl.)
DD-18/4, Salt Lake, Kolkata - 700 064.

Sub : Extension of the term of the Fifth Pay Commission beyond 27th February, 2010.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter No. 144-PC, dated 30.11.2009 on the subject 
mentioned above and to say that after careful consideration of the matter, the Governor has been 
pleased to extend the term of the 5th Pay Commission, West Bengal, for a further period beyond 
the 27th February, 2010, but upto the 30th September, 2010 by which time the Commission is 
expected to finish its work.

Yours faithfully,

Sd/- S.K. Chattopadhyay

Special secretary to the
Government of West Bengal

Finance Department


